02 February 2024
To: The Ethics Board

I am writing to formally tender my resignation as the vice chair of the Brooklyn CT Board of Ethics. It
was certainly a pleasure serving on the board with all of you. At this time in my life I an unable to fully
commit to the needs of the town. Therefore it is in the best interest that I resign from the vice chair. I
would like to thank the board for the time that we shared while being committed to the overall ethical

needs of the town.

Thank you,
Brandon M. Zurek
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